

Dear Woodstock Families,

The expected expiration of Governor Lamont's Executive Order 14A will result in updated guidance for masks in the Woodstock Public Schools. This guidance will go into effect on Monday, February 28, 2022.

Woodstock Public Schools will follow CDC masking recommendations and orders:

- 1. The Woodstock Public Schools <u>recommends</u> indoor masking for students, staff, and visitors.
- 2. Masking will continue to be <u>required</u> on our school buses per the current CDC order.

In the simplest of terms, this means that masks will be recommended but not required in our schools, except when students are traveling by school bus. All members of our school community are expected to respect and protect individual decisions about wearing masks in school.

To assist us in maintaining a safe and healthy learning environment please help us by keeping your children home if they feel sick, have a fever, runny nose or any other COVID-19 related symptoms.

We will keep you informed of additional COVID-19 guidelines as they become available from the Connecticut Department of Health.

Sincerely,

Viktor Toth
Superintendent of Schools

Fax: 860.928.0206

Telephone: 860.928.7453